
The country is facing an unprecedented public health 

emergency with the COVID-19 pandemic affecting several 

parts of the nation. The state government has made 

exceptional efforts to combat the crisis along with the 

involvement of all concerned. 

  

The outbreak is leading to a high number of infected 

individuals, our public health facilities will face 

tremendous load to take care of the large number of 

patients. This overwhelming burden may not be met by 

the available PHARMACISTS in the public health system. 

The state government is augmenting and expediting 

increase in healthcare services in every part of the state. 

  

The Punjab State Pharmacy Council requests all the 

PHARMACISTS that they should come forward and 

participate in this fight against COVID-19 in this hour of 

need. We request all PHARMACISTS to become frontline 

warriors and to show the world they are doing this for the 

sake of humanity. We urge PHARMACISTS to come 

onboard and work at the hospitals by lending a helping 

hand in the COVID-19 wards and ICU'S.  


